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To:

Subject:

John Mulligan <j cw4315 @windstream.net>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear CFTC,

Concerning R1N 3038-AC6 l. I am totally against regulations being proposed concerning changing
leverage ratio in the retail Forex market. This would destroy my and most peoples chance to trade the
Forex market. Please leave the leverage of 100:1 in tack and do not change it 10:1.

Thank you,

Sincerely, John Mulligan


